RENO POLICE DEPARTMENT GENERAL ORDER

This directive is for internal use only and does not enlarge this department's, governmental
entity's and/or any of this department's employees' civil or criminal liability in any way. It is not
to be construed as the creation of a particular standard of safety or care in an evidentiary sense,
with respect to any complaint, demand for settlement, or any other form of grievance or
litigation. Violations of this directive, if substantiated, can only form the basis for
intra-departmental administrative sanctions.

Chief of Police: Jim Weston /s/

Legal Advisor: Karen Fraley /s/

Approving Deputy Chief:

General Order No: E-310-04 | Issued: September 16, 2004 | Supersedes: 4/780.000
General Order Title: TOBACCO PRODUCTS

POLICY

It is the policy of the Reno Police Department to not allow the smoking, and to regulate the
chewing, of tobacco products within the confines of City of Reno buildings and vehicles.

PROCEDURES

Tobacco smoking is not allowed in the department main building, the Regional Training Center,
any of the department substations, and/or any temporary office spaces that are donated or
leased for department use.

Tobacco smoking is not allowed in any city-owned or leased vehicles.

Employees chewing tobacco will be discreet and should not use common garbage cans for
expectorating their tobacco waste.
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